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Monday 13th November 2017
Dear Parents,
The children in years 5 and 6 have been invited to take part in Football and Netball at The Maelor School on Thursday 16th November.  We apologise for the short notice but we have only just been able to confirm the transport.  The children will be leaving school at 9:00am, and will return for 1pm.
As the pupils will be returning to school late we are asking they bring a packed lunch to school, to have on their return. If your child receives free school meals and requires a school packed lunch, please inform Mrs Antrobus tomorrow. 
The event is taking place in the morning therefor the pupils may come to school in their PE Kits, and tracksuit. They may also bring a drink and a small snack with them.    
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 to cover the cost of the transport but if we do not cover our costs then the trip may have to be cancelled.  Please return the permission slip and contribution to the school office. 
Kind regards

Miss Harrison 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
I give permission for my child ……………………………………….…………………. to attend the football and netball activities morning at The Maelor School on Thursday 16th November2017 and enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.50 to cover the cost of transport.
Signed:  ……………………………………………………….…….

